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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week is WEEK A 

 

Important Reminder 
 

Day 2 of Year 8 Parents’ Evening will take place online via Edulink on Wednesday 21 June from 

4:00pm-7:00pm.  There are still some available slots if you would haven’t already made an 

appointment. To access appointments please login to your Edulink account and click on the Parents’ 

Evening icon to make your booking. 

 

 

Meetings with Members of Staff 
 

Should you wish to speak to a member of staff please can we ask that you telephone or email school 

to make an appointment.  We would not want you to have a wasted journey when staff are 

unavailable because they are teaching or busy in other meetings. 


